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All Saints' Episcopal Church 
5619 Monte Vista St.

Los Angeles, CA 90042 
Office (323) 255-6806 

The Rev. W. Clarke Prescott, Vicar 
Cell (951)801-8051

October 2, 2017
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Uli LJLos Angeles City Council

200 N. Spring St
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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Dear City Council Members:

As you are aware, All Saints Episcopal Church, working together with Recycled Resources, for the past two winters has 
hosted a Coid Weather Shelter in our sanctuary from December 1 to March 31.

As winter is approaching, I want to assure you that we are expecting to host the Shelter again. My Vestry, Congregation 
and I are ready and willing to do this important work for our community and City.

We want to thank you for your important support in the past. We look forward to your support again in this important 
work.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

TxJ.

Father W. Clarke Prescott

Priest in Charge


